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I am concern of:  
 

1) the induced traffic in my area as a result of the wider roads connecting to the St Peters 
interchange (and the interchange itself).  

2) the resulting harmful air and noise pollution in the nearby residential area.  
3) reduced accessibility to Sydney Park because of the high traffic and faster vehicles due to the 

wider roads surrounding the park.  
4) the "public green space" which is in truth is unusable land as a result of building the 

interchange being used as homeless shelters.  
5) the waste of prime real estate land for building roads that incur a high ongoing maintenance 

cost; but not being utilized much outside of peak hours. 

 


